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   It strikes me as patently ridiculous that we are seriously considering legislation which would
prosecute gun owners for crimes committed with a gun which was stolen from them.  I suspect
the true intent of this legislation is simply to continue the creeping encroachment on second
amendment rights, making it ever more odious to wade through the red tape of legal
ownership of firearms.  Is Oregon to become a state where we prosecute the victims of a
crime, but let the real criminals go free? 

 Best regards, 

 Leslie Tenmaers
31249 Sodaville Road, 
Lebanon, Oregon, 97355


